
 

Please oppose or withdraw HB0973.  This is government overreach and tyranny.  A lot of 
people are moving out of Maryland and no one will want to move here with these continued 
crazy green policies. 

Peggy Williams 

Severna Park 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


